
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 1,2020 
 
Dear Industry Colleague, 
 
On September 30, 2020 receipts for paid invoices were emailed to incorrect 
persons.  Several companies emailed confused about why they were receiving 
an invoice/receipt for another company. ASA is responding to any emails 
about the invoice/receipt and no incorrect payments have been received and 
if any are the money will be refunded. This happened by error during an 
update process for the ASA website. ASA apologizes for any confusion and 
inconvenience. 

Thank you, 

 

Michele Dickstein 

President, ASA 

 


